
September 2024 Parks Meeting 

Senior Center Report by Cheryl Heffner 

 

The Senior Center has remained very busy in the month of September.  The 
new Bingocize Classes have begun and are being very well attended.  The 
participants may win a prize and the exercises they do during class will help 
with fall prevention. 

The Diamond Jo Casino trip on July 22nd netted a profit of $285.00 for the 
Senior Center.  So far, the profit from the previous trips has a total of 
$1,100.00.  The next and final trip for 2024 will be on Thursday, October 10th. 

Another $50.00 has been deposited for coffee money and the total deposited 
this year for coffee is $355.00. 

The next breakfast by Our House will be this Thursday the 26th of September. 
After breakfast we will have a movie on the big screen in the meeting room.   

In the afternoon on Thursday the 26th, the Senior Solution Group from the 
Richland Hospital will have Bingo in the Senior Center at 12:30. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

   


